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Comments: Roller coasters are a dime a dozen, wilderness areas adjacent to large cities- not so much.  The

Sandia mountains are a treasure that needs conservation not exploitation.  It would be a travesty to ruin the

silence and sanctuary of the mountain with this proposal.  Imagine climbing the La Luz only to arrive to the

shrieking of coaster riders.  This proposal needs to dumped.  Save the wilderness, the silence, and our mountain,

please!


